
In the name of the Festival of Tolerance, 

Branko Lustig, Honorary President of the Festival 

and 

the Jewish cultural, educational and  

humanitarian society "La Benevolencija", 

Jakob Finci, President of the Society

have the honor to invite you to  the 

opening ceremony of the Festival of Tolerance / 

2. Sarajevo Jewish Film Festival, 

which will be held on  25th of October 2013 

at 19:00., Meeting Point Cinema, Hamdije 

Kreševljakovića 13, Sarajevo

We look forward to seeing you!

Please confirm your arrival until the 24th of October, by 17:00 
to the following email: ulaznice@jff-zagreb.hr


